



5 Activities

Activity 1

Complete the table with the correct form of the verbs in the past.

Present Simple	Past Simple	Present Simple	Past Simple
go		discover	
build		create	
invent		fly	
write		win	
see		find	

Disclaimer: This resource has been made for the purpose of teaching English language learners. We know that students can be learning English in many different places, in many different ways and at any age, so we try to keep these resources as general as possible.

There are many acronyms associated with English language teaching. These include (but are not limited to) ELT, TEFL, EFL, ELL, EAL and ESOL. While the term ESL may not fully represent the linguistic backgrounds of all students, it is the most widely recognised term for English language teaching globally. Therefore, we use the term 'ESL' in the names of our resources to make them easy to find but they are suitable for any student learning to speak English.

Activity 2

Read the text and choose the correct option(A-C).

Museum Exhibition

Last weekend, I **1** to an exhibition about famous inventions. It was amazing! The guide **2** how different inventions changed the world. For example, Thomas Edison **3** the first practical light bulb in 1879. I also **4** that the Wright brothers **5** the first aeroplane in 1903. At the end of the visit, we **6** machines that people **7** in the past. It was a great experience, and I **8** it a lot!

Activity 3

Complete the sentences using the correct form of the verbs.

- 1** Marie Curie / win / the Nobel Prize for Physics / 1903.

- 2** The Wright brothers / not fly / their first aeroplane / 1990.

- 3** Steve Jobs / create / the first iPhone / 2007 / ?

- 4** Johannes Gutenberg / develop / the first printing press / 1440.

- 5** Nikola Tesla / move / to the United States / 1884.

Activity 4

Read the texts. For each question, choose the correct answer.

Daily Life Inventions

A. The Car

The car was invented in 1886 by Karl Benz. He created the first true automobile. It had an engine, which made it different from other vehicles. By the early 1900s, cars became very popular, allowing people to travel faster and further.

B. The Bicycle

The bicycle was invented in the early 19th century. The first bicycle was called the "Dandy Horse." It was made by Karl Drais in 1817. The bicycle helped people travel quickly and became popular for exercise and fun.

C. The Computer

The first computer was invented in the 1940s. It was very large and took up a whole room. This computer was called ENIAC. It could do maths very fast. Over the years, computers have become smaller and more powerful.

- | | | | | |
|----------|--|---|---|---|
| 1 | Which invention was different from the rest of the transport? | A | B | C |
| 2 | Which invention appeared at the beginning of the 19 th century? | A | B | C |
| 3 | Which invention allowed people to travel fast and for fun? | A | B | C |

- | | | | | |
|---|--|---|---|---|
| 4 | Which invention could do calculations very quickly? | A | B | C |
| 5 | Which invention was very big when it was first made? | A | B | C |
| 6 | Which invention became popular in the early 1900s? | A | B | C |
| 7 | Which invention has changed a lot in size and power? | A | B | C |

Activity 5

Think of an invention that you like. Look for information about it and write the information in the table. Then, write a text using the information and the past simple.

Great Inventions	The _____
Who?	
When?	
Where?	
Why?	
